
  

 
    

 

Behavioral Health Administration’s Clinical Services Division (Adults and Older Adults) is 

hosting a webinar for all behavioral health providers: 

 

Increasing Access to COVID-19 Vaccines for Service Recipients within the PBHS: 

Lessons from Lower Shore Clinics 

 

Maryland Department of Health’s Behavioral Health Administration and presenters from 
Lower Shore Clinic, Inc. are hosting a webinar on increasing access and uptake of COVID-19 
vaccines for service recipients within the public behavioral health system (PBHS). Attendees 
will learn: 

● how to increase rates through utilizing existing infrastructures 
● intervention protocols, and  
● leveraging community partnerships and integrated primary cares.  

Based on claims paid through 11/21/2021, data show higher vaccination rates among 
providers of Lower Shore Clinic, Inc. and Go Getters, Inc. Approximately 71% of individuals 
aged 12 years and older have received at least one dose of the vaccines, and 65% of them have 
completed the primary series.  

Wednesday, February 23 | 1 – 2 p.m. 

 

Google Meet joining info: 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/anj-bcfe-goh 

Or dial: (US) +1 260-218-1255 PIN: 337 818 407# 

 

Presenters:  

● Dimitri Cavathas, CEO, Lower Shore Clinic, Inc. 

● Kristine Garlitz, LCSW-C, Director of Outpatient Services, Lower Shore Clinic, Inc. 

● Q&A Session   

https://meet.google.com/anj-bcfe-goh

